
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26/08/23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Uniform Expectations (Footwear) 

 

Following on from our recent communication regarding uniform expectations, we are aware 

that certain shops are advertising footwear as “shoes” that are not in line with our uniform 

policy.  

 

To help you with your footwear purchases, we have included some further images of 

footwear that would and would not be deemed acceptable at Beacon Hill Academy. All 

information can be found via our Parent/Carer guide. 

 
Stringent uniform checks will take place on the first day of term to ensure that all learners 
are wearing appropriate footwear. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact the academy via helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S Dhami 

Principal 

https://www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk/parents-and-carers/parent-carer-guide
mailto:helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk

